


Information for Parents





Before requesting a holiday you need to think about:





?   the lessons your child will miss


?   the difficulty they will have catching up


?   the effect it will have on how well they do in


     school


?   the school can refuse permission for you to


     take your child on holiday during term time








For your information:





You do not have the right to take your child on


holiday during term time without the permission of your child’s headteacher


The school will consider the following before


authorising a holiday during term time or not


your child’s age


their attendance record


the time of the academic year the holiday


falls


The school cannot legally approve more than 10 days holiday in an academic year, unless the headteacher agrees that there are exceptional circumstances


If you wish to apply for permission for a holiday for your child, please collect a form from the school office.
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